
 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 2 of 2020  
 

Covid-19 virus measures - Harbour closed to non-essential vessels. 

 

As of midnight 24th March 2020, Eyemouth Harbour will be closed to non-essential visiting vessels. 

The harbour remains open as a port of refuge and services such as fuel will be available for essential 

marine traffic on request (Duty harbour Master - mob. 07885 742505, VHF radio Ch.12). 

 Vessels that may continue to operate and use the harbour are: 

1. MCA & RNLI vessels. 

2. Fishing vessels 

3. Commercial vessels. 

In line with government restrictions on non-essential travel the harbour is closed to visiting leisure 

vessels and leisure vessel movements are prohibited.  

Any leisure vessels entering Eyemouth harbour limits must contact the Duty Harbour Master and 
await instructions. 

 

By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Richard Lawton 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
 


